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Welcome to fifth grade!  We know that you had an exciting summer and hope that you 
will enjoy every moment of the 2023-2024 school year. We look forward to meeting you 
and being your fifth-grade teachers. 
 

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this 
year, we are seeking voluntary donations of supplies which your child can utilize 
throughout the year.   
 

Recommended individual student supplies: 

• 3 ring binder with divider tabs  

• 5 subject Spiral Notebook 

• 3 package of white lined paper (WIDE ruled) 

• 1 package of 3 x 5 lined note cards 

• Colored Pencils and Markers 

• 12 sharpened pencils 

• Extra erasers 

• 3 blue and red pens for correcting 

• 2 black sharpie permanent markers (ultra-fine point) 

• 5 dry erase markers and eraser  

• 2 JUMBO book covers (cloth works best) 

• 1-2 rolls of scotch tape 

• Earphones that plug into school computers (no Bluetooth) 
 

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students 
and we would greatly appreciate your voluntary donations.  
 
Community supplies: 

• Box of Kleenex tissues 

• Bottle of instant hand sanitizer 

• Wipes 

• Paper towels 

• Lined paper (wide ruled)  
 
 
Please allow me to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to 
provide your child with additional experiences which will enhance their education. 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
With much excitement, 
 
Fifth Grade Teachers 
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